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Your submission for this review:

Dear Sir/Madam, I congratulate the Government on this initiative. I suggest that a no worse off clause should be considered for
inclusion so as to protect residents from unwarranted price rises and also that competition be allowed/encouraged to enhance
the probability of fair pricing and maintenance costs.





